
Recent Events/Updates 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Vacation Bible School - See Christina Diden 

for more information. 

 

Spanish Class — Brother Matt Goss is  

instructing a conversational Spanish class in 

the Multi Purpose Room. The next class will 

be Tuesday, July 30th at 7 PM. This will be a 

great tool for sharing your testimony in a  

second language. 

Upcoming Event 

 July 14th - Sunday School – 10 

AM 

 July 14th – Morning Worship 

Service – 11 AM 

 July 14th – Evening Worship Service – 6 PM 

 July 14th – Finance Committee Meeting – 5:15 

PM 

 July 15th – 19th  Vacation Bible School – 6 PM 

to 8:30 PM 

 July 17th – WMU Visitation – 10AM 

 July 20th – VBS Clean Up Day – 9 AM 

 July 21st – Morning Service—11 AM11  

 July 21st – Choir Practice – 4:45 PM 

 July 21st – Dinner & Devotion – 6 PM 

 July 24th – Deacons Meeting – 6 PM 

 July 24th – Business Meeting after Bible Study 

– 8 PM  

 July 28th – Sunday School -  10 AM 

 July 28th - Morning Service - 11 AM 

 July 28th – Guatemala Team Meeting – 5 PM 

 July 28th – Building & Grounds Meeting – 5:15 

PM 

If you are looking for ways to serve… 
you can: 

 Volunteer to feed the Skills and Drills kids on a  

future Wednesday. See Debbie Thomas for more 

details.  

 Give some toothpaste to our WMU effort. We are  

supplying 50 tubes of toothpaste per month for the  

Storehouse Ministry boxes.  

Send a card or some encouragement to our shut-in of the week:  

Mike & Anita Fugate  

  

 

July 15th — 19th  

 
Offering envelopes 

are in the back of the 

pew.  

 

*Please place envelope 

in offering plate or 

give to Betty Diden.   

Guatemala Mission Trip  

October 7th - 11th   

 

Received to Date: $3,580.00 

See Ryan Human for more information. 



 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

"The Necessity of Trusting God"  

 

1 Peter 4:12-19  

 

I. Trust God when Suffering -  

His ______ is ____________.  

 

 

II. Trust God when insulted -  

His Spirit ________ on you  

 

 

III. Trust God's call to righteousness - 

Entrust your soul to the  

______________________ 

Welcome From Our Pastor 

      If you are visiting with us today, we are so thankful that 

you’re here! We gather to worship God and proclaim the  

saving power of Jesus Christ. If that is new to you, feel free to 

ask questions. We’d like to serve you and your family, so 

please take the time to fill out an information card so that we 

can better follow up with you. We also have a small gift with 

some information about the ministries of our church for you to 

take home and look over. If you haven’t received that yet, 

please see an usher or ask me on your way out of service this 

morning at the front door. 

 God Bless, 

Pastor Matt Ward  

 

Serving Spotlight: 

 

Deacon of the week 

Dustin Diden 

Nursery Workers  

 Today: Liza Zrucky & Tammy Howard 

Next Week:  Christina Diden & Sherisa Siebert 

 

Children’s Church 

Today: Rachel & Jennifer Smarsh 

Next Week: Susanne & Jordyn Pemberton 
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